From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 27, 2017 2:46:52 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 11:20 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Laura Sabourin

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

Making Hydro One a private corporation was, in my opinion, a huge mistake.

This application should be thrown out by the government. Utilities should

be government owned, by the people, and rates managed equitably across the country. Ontario pays
more than any other province and we, the citizens, are being seriously gouged. Hydro One should not
be granted any additional increases in rates for any service until the overcharging has been rectified and
lowered rates in place and citizens have received refunds for overpayments.

At our old residence, m we received threatening letters from Hydro
One because our invoice was Ihousands of dollars, despite all of our lights had been replaced by lead.
Why are we paying more when we converted everything in our house to lead. Our monthly bill was
roughly $900. We had to sell our house, despite upgrading our lights, purchasing energy efficient
appliances and watching our electricity with metres. These large electric bills increased with the 3 tier
system, even though we abided by the tiers. Something is seriously wrong when a middle income
family has to sell their home and move into a smaller home in very large part because of our electricity
billl No More Increases!!

-- Attachment --
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